
From:
To: aircraftnoiseconsultation
Subject: Objection to proposed changes to nighttime flights at Dublin Airport North Runway.
Date: 28 February 2022 17:43:15

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

Dear Sir/Madam, 
I wish to object to the possible changes to the present agreement regarding night time
flights and noise abatement issues at Dublin Airport. 
It appears that ANCA have changed the time that the  DAA are permitted to resume their
flights on the new runway to 05 59am and not 7am as previously agreed. This is
completely unfair on the residents in Fingal on the flight path and surrounding areas of the
Airport. Already the noise pollution resulting from some of the early morning flights is
unpleasant but I fear that if DAA are allowed schedule flights from 6am , it will have a
major adverse affect on the  sleep and health of our children's health aswell as ours not to
mention the 1000's of other residents living under this flight path. 
The ANCA nighttime definition should be kept at 11pm to 7pm. 

Regards,
Christine O' Dwyer, Kinsealy.




